
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
            Robberies 
              015

th
 District (Austin)  

 
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 015th District (Austin) of an increase 
in robbery related incidents that have occurred during the month of January.  In 
these incidents, unknown male offender(s), armed with a handgun, either approach 
victim(s) on foot or exit out of a vehicle and rob victim of their property. Offenders 
then flee in the awaiting vehicle.  Vehicles used consist of: Maroon Mini-Van; Blue 
Ford Windstar van; Light green 4 door Mitsubishi; green 4 door Oldsmobile 
 
Incident Times and Locations:   

• 5200 block of West Ferdinand. on Januaray 12, 2015 at 3:00 a.m. 

• 5500 block of West Division on January 15, 2015 at 8:45 a.m. 
• 4900 block of West Madison on January 31, 2015 at 10:14 a.m. 

• 100 block of South Laramie on January 31, 2015 at 2:30 p.m. 
 

 
About the Offenders: 

• 2-3 male blacks, 18-30 years of age, 5-07 to 5-09, 150-170lbs   
 
What you can do:  

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• Be aware of suspicious individuals in the neighborhood 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene 
 

 
 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

RD#s HY-112962, HY115648, HY135143, HY135383 
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